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Watts Remy

From: Carol G Newman <caroltov@pacifier.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 12:16 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Sen Johnson; Rep Mitchell
Subject: I urge you to Support SB 931 and SB 926

 
To Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee, 

I’m writing in support of SB 931 and SB 926. I live in rural Clatsop County surrounded by state and private forest land. I 
have worked for years to protect my family, animals, friends, land from chemical sprays. It’s been a struggle at times.  
 
I urge you to support SB 931 and SB 926. Accurate and timely notification of all pesticide spraying must be mandatory. 
And just as aerial herbicide spraying is banned in federal forests, it must be banned in state forests. 
 
Thank you for your attention to the needs of rural dwelling Oregonians.   
 
Carol Newman 
44331 Peterson Ln 
Astoria, OR 97103 
 
 
 
 


